[bookmark: _GoBack][image: C:\Users\Harlel75\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\2DD1C696.tmp]Nursery Bags 

All children are going to be allocated a bag with their name on which will be kept on their peg. We ask that all parents provide a change of clothes to pop in the bags.
Children will no longer need to bring their backpacks to nursery. 
Please ensure that the children’s jackets and clothes are labelled with names.

Toys

We would like to ask for your support in ensuring that children leave their own toys at home. This is to prevent them from going missing or getting broken, as this can cause much upset.


We hope you all had a lovely Christmas break and would like to thank you all for the lovely gifts we received.
We would also like to say a big welcome to all our new children who are starting with us over the next 2 months.

The children have been showing an interest in winter and there has been a lot of discussion around snow and ice!

A parental questionnaire will be sent out in the next few days. We would appreciate it if you could complete it and send it back by Friday 27th January.  Many thanks.

Big Bedtime Read

We are now ready to go with Big Bedtime Read. The packs will be available to collect on a Thursday afternoon and should be returned by Monday. It is important that parents ensure they sign out the pack they are taking, using the child’s name and the date. 
If you have questions, please see Mrs Clark.

If anyone has any books they would like to donate, please hand in to any member of staff. 

Coffee Morning

Mrs Clark and Mrs Hossack would like to invite parents to come along and have a coffee with us on Friday 10th Feb in the school dinner hall. This will give parents a chance to have a chat, and look at the floorbooks and planning for learning. 
Stay and Play

Stay and Play will run 8.40 – 9.40am each morning of the week commencing Monday 30th January.
We hope you can make it along. Sign-up sheets will be available at nursery.

Wellbeing Meetings

As we return to ‘normal’ after the pandemic, and parents/carers are joining us inside the nursery at drop off and pick up times again, we are stopping the termly wellbeing phone calls.  However, if parents would like to have a catch up in person, or over the phone, please put your name on the board at the front door.  A member of staff will be in touch as soon as possible!

Drop off / Pick up

Please can parents ensure children are collected at the end of the day between 2.50pm and 3.10pm. We need the children to have left the building by 3.10pm as this impacts on staff development time and time to plan for the nursery.
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